
 

 

215 Crescent Pkwy, Sea Girt, NJ  08750 ● Phone 732-449-6364 ● www.stmarkseagirt.com 

Rectory Hours  
Monday-Friday 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM 

 

Weekend Masses 
Saturday 4:30 PM 

Sunday 8 AM, 10 AM, and 12 Noon 

5PM in Spanish 
 

Daily Masses  
Holy Rosary and Divine Mercy Chaplet 

after Daily Masses 

Monday-Friday at 7:30 AM and 11 AM 

Saturday 7:30 AM Only  (No 11 AM Mass 

on Saturdays) 

 
 

Devotions and Novenas 
Miraculous Medal Novena after daily 

Masses on Wednesdays 

Eucharistic Adoration on Fridays after 

7:30 AM Mass. 

Benediction at 10:45 AM 
1st Fridays Spanish Adoration  

beginning at 7 PM. 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Saturdays 3:30 PM to 4:15 PM and 

Thursdays after the 7:30 AM and  

11 AM Masses 

 

 

Rectory Office 732-449-6364 
Bulletin   Ext. 114 

Religious Education Ext. 105 

Social Concerns  Ext. 108 

      Spanish Ministry       Ext. 104 or 

            Ext. 105 

Weddings  Ext. 100 
 

Ministries 
Altar Rosary Society 732-528-6948 

Bereavement Ministry 718-637-1162 

CYO   732-685-6011 

Music Ministry  908-415-0212 

Rosary Makers   732-245-8405 

http://www.stmarkseagirt.com
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Please pray for our sick:  Patty Accavallo, 
Donna Brundage, Pete and Marie Stigi, 
Daniel DeSeno, Thomas Weeks, Jan Soriano, 
Tom Ort, Nadine Piccolo, Patti & John 
Hillenbrand, Raymond Burghart, Henry 
Bossett, Robert Coogan, Donovan Leso, 

Kirra Gibson, Paul Shea, Patrick Esposito, Mary 
McCarthy, Kevin Hamilton, Laurie Langell Syby, Vivian 
Wilson, Joan Cantley, Marybeth Richards, Millie 
Abraham, Brian Nall, Marilyn Woerner, Nancy O’Neill, 
Steven VanWickle, Steve Adcox, Lester Wolf, Jeremy 
Pavlich, Joan Langlois, Linda Ryan, Danny Suskenich, 
Teresa Corcoran, John Cinciarelli, Erik Rofi, Dr. 
William Burns, Robert Czech, Janet Thomas, Edward 
Morea, Alice Healy, Robert MacPherson, Jake Gilbert, 
Bill Lesniak, Bruce Bogan, Sr. 
 

Please Note:  Names will remain on the sick list read at 
mass for 4 weeks and then removed unless the requester 
calls to remain on the list for another 4 weeks.  To ensure 
the consent of the person whose name appears here, the 
pastor's policy requires that only they or a family member 
may request a name be added to this list.  Names will 
remain in the bulletin until the person or family request it 
be removed. 

Eternal Rest grant onto them, O Lord, and  
let perpetual light shine upon them.  

 

Please remember in your prayers those of our 
diocese, parish, friends, and family members who 
have recently died. 
 

†Rosalie Renda 
 

May the angels lead you into paradise.  

Thank You!  We are so grateful to all those 
who financially sacrifice each week to support 
our parish and it’s ministries!  

 

We would especially like to thank all of those who 

faithfully use their weekly parish contribution envelopes 

and those who give online through the Parish Giving 

Program.  The collection total for June 30, 2024 is 

$11,684 and the collection total for July 7, 2024 is 

$12,563. 

The Missionaries of Our Lady of La Salette 
will preach the Annual Parish Mission Appeal on 

July 27/28, 2024 at St. Mark’s Church 
 

 

Having brought the fullness of 
Life to our world when He 
rose from the dead, Jesus sent 
his disciples to share this life 
with all of creation. “They 
went forth and preached 
everywhere” (Mk 16:20). The 
Missionaries of Our Lady of 
La Salette minister to people 
of every race, language, 

culture and way of life – beginning at the La Salette 
Shrine in France where our Blessed Mother appeared in 
1846. Her final words, “Well, my children, you will make 
this known to all my people,” echo Jesus’ Gospel 
mandate. It is little wonder that the La Salette 
Congregation has always been mission orientated. When 
called upon by the Vatican to preach the Gospel in 
foreign lands, they eagerly responded. This spirit brought 
them to mission in 27 countries, especially among the 
poor in Angola, Argentina, Bolivia, Haiti, India, 
Madagascar, Myanmar and the Philippines. With your 
cooperation, the Missionaries of La Salette can continue 
to provide spiritual and financial assistance to these 
mission countries as they bring God’s reconciling 
message to the poor.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Readings for the Week 
July 14, 2024 

 

Monday Is 1:10-17 Ps 50:8-9, 16bc-17, 21 and 23 Mt 
10:34 – 11:1 
Tuesday Is 7:1-9 Ps 48:2-3a, 3b-4, 5-6, 7-8 Mt 11:20-24 
Wednesday Is 10:5-7, 13b-16 Ps 94:5-6, 7-8, 9-10, 14-15 
Mt 11:25-27 
Thursday Is 26:7-9, 12, 16-19 Ps 102:13-14ab and 15, 16-
18, 19-21 Mt 11:28-30 
Friday Is 38:1-6, 21-22, 7-8 Isaiah 38:10, 11, 12abcd, 16 
Mt 12:1-8 
Saturday Mi 2:1-5 Ps 10:1-2, 3-4, 7-8, 14 Mt 12:14-21 
Sunday Jer 23:1-6 Ps 23:1-3, 3-4, 5, 6 Eph 2:13-18 Mk 
6:30-34.  

THE DIOCESE OF TRENTON is 
committed to the initiatives outlined in the U.S. 
Bishops’ Charter for the Protection of Children 
and Young People and to its own policies and 
guidelines in regard to the reporting and investigation of 
sexual abuse allegations involving minors. 
If you have been sexually abused as a minor by a member 
of the clergy or anyone representing the Catholic Church, 
or if you know of someone who was, you can report that 
abuse through the diocesan ABUSE HOTLINE: 1-888-
296-2965 or e-mail abuseline@dioceseoftrenton.org.  

mailto:abuseline@dioceseoftrenton.org
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† This Week’s Mass Intentions 
 

Monday, July 15 

7:30 AM 
† Joan Enright by Estate 

† Private Intention 
11:00 AM 

† Edward Charles Shalhoub by St. Mark's Parish Family  

 

Tuesday, July 16 

7:30 AM 
† Julia Buonocore by Family 

† Dorothy Wright by Family 

† Lorraine Ciemniecki by the Children of OLMC  

11:00 AM 
† Dr. John E. Bocker by St. Mark's Parish Family  

 

Wednesday, July 17 

7:30 AM 
† Agnes Morgan by Estate 

† Phil Kenny by Ken & Pam Zusi & Family 

11:00 AM 
† James A. Boozan, MD by Family  

 

Thursday, July 18 

7:30 AM 
† Jean Judge by Estate 

† Regis Gates by Joan & Jerry Roberto  

11:AM 
† Allen Jordan by Kathy & Bob Flammer 

† Christine Frauenheim by the Frauenheim Family  

 

Friday, July 19 

7:30 AM 
† Lorette Jordan by Estate 

† Mary F. Quigley by Dennis & Denise Tonry  

11:00 AM 
† Gemma Virdo by the Bertucci Family  

 

Saturday, July 20 

7:30 AM 
† William Heindle by Estate 

† John Lee by Maryann Keller & Family  

4:30 PM 
† Dr. James Cashman by Ric & Gerri Venino 

† Jerry Zoufaly by Betty & Bob Bennett 

† Maryann Apostolou by John & Pat Gibbs  

 

 

 

St. Mark’s Bereavement Ministry 
Our Bereavement Ministry helps those who are 
grieving the loss of a loved one during their most 
difficult times.  They meet on Wednesdays at 11 

AM at St. Mark’s.   
Please call Sue Nolan at 718-637-1162 for more 
information.  All are welcome! 

Sunday, July 21 

8:00 AM 
† Cindy Appleby by Maureen Burch 

† James A. Boozan, MD by Family 

† Kathleen and Eileen Cunningham by Jack O'Callaghan  

10:00 AM 
† Kenneth Fekete by Ed & Mary Doran 

† Dorothy Freed by Janice O'Neill 

† Michael Sheridan by Cathy & Peter Abitanto  

12 Noon 
People of the Parish 

5:00 PM 
† Luidina Garcia by Patty D'Andrea 

Click on graphic for more information or  
visit https://dioceseoftrenton.org/catholicappeal. 

 

 

 
 
 

Memorial Mass 
 

We will be celebrating a  

Memorial Mass in honor of   

Fr. Maynard Nagengast on his birthday,  

August 27th, at 11AM. 
 

All are welcome.   

https://dioceseoftrenton.org/catholicappeal
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Father Carlos’s Farewell Party 
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St. Mark’s Social Concerns Ministry 
  
There will be a special collection on the weekend of July 13th and 14th to 
support St. Mark’s Social Concerns Ministry. Your generous donations are 
critical to continuing the activities of this important ministry.  Please read 
the description below of the many support programs in which Social 
Concerns is involved. 

  

 

Dear Fellow Parishioners, 

The Social Concerns Ministry has been an integral part of the St. Mark’s parish community for many 
years.  With over 50 members, we are an active and vibrant organization. 

Our ministries include: 

Helping Hands – provides emergency financial assistance to individuals and families who are unable 
to pay rent, mortgage, utilities, etc. In addition to providing direct assistance, we often partner with 
other local churches  

Ministry of Hope - meets with grieving families to help them plan the funeral for their loved one. 

Giving Tree – provides gifts, food and gift cards to needy families. Over 550 gifts were distributed in 
2023. 

Mercy Center - volunteers regularly deliver donations of food and toiletries from parishioners and 
work in the food pantry. 

Thanksgiving Food Drive – provides food for Thanksgiving dinners.  

Tender Loving Care - provides bags of cookies and candy to those living alone or ill at the holidays. 

The Center - volunteers deliver frozen dinners cooked by parishioners to The Center in Asbury.  

Knitters Group - provides prayer shawls to those who are sick, and blankets and mittens to children. 

In addition, we provide support for the various needs of the children and families at Our Lady of Mount 
Carmel School in Asbury Park.  We donated school supplies and stocked the nurse’s office with critical 
supplies. We continue to provide tuition assistance for needy students. In our own parish, we provide 
customized T-shirts for St. Mark’s CYO’s charitable activities. 

Thank you so much for your support this past year.  Your help with this year’s Social Concerns collection 
would be most appreciated. We can assure you that 100% of your contributions are put to good use.   In 
addition, if you’d like to participate in any of our ministries, you can contact us at extension 108 at the 
rectory or join us at our next meeting on September 10 at noon in Father Childs Hall. 

In the words of Mother Teresa, “In this life we cannot do great things.  We can only do small things with 
great love.” 

Connie Duffy & Pat Gibbs 
Co-Chairpersons, St. Mark’s Social Concerns Ministry 
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In support of Our Lady of Mount Carmel School in 
Asbury Park 

 

Monday, July 29th 
 

Trump National Golf Club, Colts Neck 
 

Includes Brunch, Shotgun Start,  
Cocktail Hour & Awards Dinner 

 

For more information contact: 
Peter Abitanto 

pabitanto@msn.com 
908-307-5154 

Next Weekend’s Ministry Schedule 

July 20/21, 2024 

  Saturday 

4:30 PM 

Sunday 

8:00 AM 

Sunday 

10:00 AM 

Sunday 

12 Noon 

Celebrants Fr. Miguel 
Deacon Mike Keary 

Fr. Valle Fr. Miguel 
Deacon Joe Stillo 

Fr. Valle 

Readers Sue Hannon Marie Behnken Lori Savino Dan Finn 

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

Maria Checton 
Pat Holt 

Lynn Jelliff 

Anna Nuzzi 
Pat Scatuorchio 

Glenn Skola 

Dolores Linquito 

Deacon Joe 
Kelly Uliano 

Adele Byrne 
Helen Hopkins 

Molly McCauley 

Altar Servers Lily Kurack 
Madeline Kurack 

James Kurack 

Nick Walsifer Cross Carhart 
Dee Dee Boyle 

  

Stephen Bird 

Ushers Joe Walsh, 
Walter Henry 

Anthony Granato 

Bob O’Neill, Leo Hurley, 
Pat Ahern, Glenn Skola 

Rich Siderko 
Jim Sheridan 

Howard Flood 
Richard DeGroote 

 

 

 
Our Lady of Mount Carmel School  

Our Lady of Mount Carmel School in Asbury Park serves 
communities located in Monmouth County under the 
direction of the Office of Catholic Schools of the 
Diocese of Trenton. 

Our school has a rich tradition of education in the 
Catholic faith. It was founded in 1923 as an institution 
of learning primarily for children of immigrant families, 
which it still serves today.  

Everyday, we all know and try to live our mission 
statement, "We walk by faith, we learn without end, 
we care for and treasure all, we are the family of God." 

We would be happy to welcome your children to our 
student body.  For more information, please see our 
website at: www.olmcapnj.org. 

http://www.olmcapnj.org
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Fourth try!!!!!!!!  Hopefully we will be lucky enough to 

finally get good weather for CYO Miniature Golf this 

Sunday!!!!!!!! Reminders: 7:30 PM meet at golf course. 

Bring permission slips and $15 cash. Parents should pick 

you up at the Pier at 9!!!!!!!!! 

 

Please let Mrs. Reilly know if you are interested in 
summer service at Care One at Wall nursing facility. For 
many years we have visited there once a week in the 
summer to run an exercise class for the residents and 
visit our elderly friends there. It has always been pure 
joy for all!  Contact Mary33angels@aol.com if you want 
to share in the joy! 

 

“Heaven for me is hidden in a little host where Jesus, my 

spouse, is veiled for love.” St. Therese of Lisieux 

Wow!!   Look at the difference!! 

My Dear Brothers and Sisters,  

We thank the parishioners for all your support.  It is thru 

the generosity of the community that we have been able 

to enhance the façade of the church, along with fixing 

the concrete and many other renovations of the church. 

God bless you,  

Fr. Miguel 

BEFORE 

AFTER 

mailto:Mary33angels@aol.com
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Save the Date:  
Monday, September 9, 2024 @ 9AM  

Knights of Columbus Charity Golf Classic 

Pebble Creek Golf Club, Colts Neck 

KofC Council #3231 (St. Marks & St. Dennis)  

For more info contact Glenn Skola (732-299-0438) or 

Mike Penkethman (484-269-0379). 

RETROUVAILLE: REDISCOVER THE LOVE IN 
YOUR MARRIAGE. Tens of thousands of couples have 
healed their marriages through Retrouvaille. If you know 
anyone who could benefit from this program, please pass 
this on. Couples learn to build communication skills and 
to increase intimacy. It provides help for marriage 
problems, difficulties or crises. The next program will be 
held August 9 - 11, 2024 and again on October 4 - 6 at 
the Family Life Center in Malvern, PA. For more 
information, or to register, 
visit www.HelpOurMarriage.org or call 215-766-3944 
or 800-470-2230.  All inquiries are strictly confidential. 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMEBER 
 

July 13/14: A special collection to support St. Mark’s 
Social Concerns Ministry. See page 6. 
 

July 14: St. Mark’s Summer Festival. 1-5PM. 
 

July 20/21: The Second collection is for the Diocese of 
Trenton Retired Priest Fund. Thank you! 
 

July 27/28: The Second collection is for Annual Parish 
Mission Appeal. Thank you for your help! 

 

2024 Bishop's Anniversary Blessing Dates 
Sunday, October 6, 2024 (3PM) 

 

Co-Cathedral of St. Robert Bellarmine, Freehold 
The Bishop's Anniversary Blessing is an annual Mass 
and reception to honor all couples celebrating their 1st, 
25th or 50th (or more) wedding anniversary. This event 
takes place on two Sundays in October, one at the 
Cathedral of St. Mary in Trenton for couples from 
Mercer and Burlington County parishes, and the other at 
the Co-Cathedral of St. Robert Bellarmine in Freehold 
for couples from Ocean and Monmouth County parishes. 
Family and friends are encouraged to attend. Pre-
registration is required; couples may register online or at 
their parish. Registration opens on April 1st. Couples 
must be validly married in the Catholic Church to 
participate in the Bishop's Anniversary Blessing. 
 

Contact: Belem Perez; bperez@dioceseoftrenton.org; 
609-403-7133. 

Parish Mission Statement:  We, the Parish Family of 
St. Mark’s in our quest to follow the Gospel of Jesus 
Christ, are building a faith-based community that assists 
all people in life’s journey to be open to God’s love and to 
share His joy. We are further committed to address the 
spiritual, physical, emotional and social needs of all 
people through service to individuals, families, parish 
and the greater community. As responsible stewards using 
our individual gifts, we promise to celebrate, renew and 
strengthen our faith, and to live our lives as a reflection of 
Christ's love for others. St. Mark’s is designated as a 
Center for Hispanic Ministry in the Diocese of Trenton.  

 

Natural Family Planning Week July 21-27, 2024. 
Click Here or visit dioceseoftrenton.org/natural-family-

planning for more information. 

http://www.helpourmarriage.org/
https://dioceseoftrenton.org/bishops-anniversary-blessing
https://dioceseoftrenton.org/natural-family-planning?bbeml=tp-U_tLXr7hwke4M2aKebhVvw.jSuu0Hch9lU2hfQE1oGt5ew.rNznfgq_TQkCJkkaKgP-k4g.lEee46Zor70mRQEQr3RSEMQ
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Social Concerns Programs 
 

Feeding the Hungry  
 
 
 
 

Are you looking for an easy way to help those in need?  
Here’s one way you can make a difference. St. Mark’s 
Social Concerns Ministry is resuming the Frozen Meals 
Program for the Center in Asbury Park which was 
discontinued due to the Covid pandemic. The Center in 
Asbury Park, Inc., is a volunteer-based New Jersey not-
for-profit service organization, providing support services 
for people living with HIV/AIDS and their caregivers 
since 1992. 
 

The process is simple!  Here’s what to do: 
 

● Pick up food trays and lids next to the kitchen 
refrigerator in Fr. Child’s Hall (St. Mark’s Church 
basement) 
● Fill the trays with generous portions of food 
● Label the tray lids with the contents and date of    
preparation 
● Return the meals to the freezer compartment of 
the refrigerator in Fr. Child’s Hall. 
 

Please use only the trays provided. 
 

St Mark’s volunteers will deliver the meals to The Center 
for distribution to their clients.  
 

Please contact Marybeth or Joe Walsh at 732 449-
5656 with any questions. Your participation is greatly 
appreciated. 
 

 

 
 

 

THE MERCY CENTER IS NO LONGER 

ACCEPTING CLOTHING DONATIONS 
 

 

Needed are:   
Diapers, sizes 3 and up, and Baby wipes 

Coffee/Tea ● Mayo 
Mustard ● Ketchup ● Deodorant ● Toothpaste 

Toothbrushes●Soap. 

Containers are located at Church entrances 
Thank you for your continued generosity. 

 

Collecting Travel Size Toiletries  
 

St. Mark’s Social Concerns 

Committee is collecting travel size 
toiletry items (soap, shampoos, 
toothpaste, toothbrushes, combs etc.) 
for delivery by volunteers to those in 
need in the Asbury Park area.  

Containers are located at Church entrances.  Thank you! 

St. Joseph By the Sea—Our programs are offered to 
enrich, renew and deepen one’s interior communication 
with the Lord in an atmosphere of prayer, quiet and 
solitude. The scenic environment of the Atlantic Ocean 
and Barnegat Bay provides additional contemplative 
opportunity.  Current brochure can be found on our 
website at www.sjbsea.org or CLICK HERE. 

Offerings at Francis House of Prayer:  Spiritual 
direction, a one-on-one conversation with a spiritual 
director about God in your life, is always available. We 
offer the Spiritual Exercises of St. Ignatius on a monthly 
and weekly basis, many opportunities to learn and 
practice contemplative prayer, reading programs on St. 
John of the Cross and other Carmelite Saints, and 
contemporary writers. 
For programs or to register call Trenton Diocesan 
Spiritual Center and Retreat House 609-877-0509 or 
FHOP@verizon.net or CLICK HERE. 

St. Mark’s is looking for 
ESL volunteers who can 
donate their time to teach 
English as a second 
language to members of our 
Hispanic Ministry. Classes 
will take place on Sundays before the 5:00 p.m. Mass. 
If you or know someone who might be interested in 
volunteering, please contact our new coordinator 

Courtenay Lima cmyerslima@gmail.com. 
 

When you help someone learn to speak English, you can 
change a life! 

 

INFORMATION NIGHT  

DIVORCED AND 
SEPARATED MINISTRY 

 

 

St. Leo’s Parish in Lincroft is pleased to announce its 
continuing ministry entitled, “Surviving Divorce:  Hope 
and Healing for the Catholic Family”, a healing program 
being offered for divorced and/or separated Catholics.   

We are having an Information Night on Thursday, 
August 15th, 2024 from 7:00 – 8:30 pm at St. Leo The 
Great in the Parish Center Meeting Room, located at 50 
Hurleys Lane in Lincroft.  

If interested, please email: 
healingheartsfromdivorce@gmail.com with your name 
and contact information and one of the facilitators will 
get back in touch with you regarding all the details and 
will answer any questions you may have.  

Visit:https://www.mylifechangecoach.com/
divorceministry for more information about the program 
or call/text Michele Coppola Wilson at 201-753-8485. 

http://www.sjbsea.org
https://www.sjbsea.org/
mailto:FHOP@verizon.net
https://fhop.org/
mailto:cmyerslima@gmail.com
mailto:healingheartsfromdivorce@gmail.com
https://www.mylifechangecoach.com/divorceministry
https://www.mylifechangecoach.com/divorceministry
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Iglesia de “San Marcos” Apostolado Hispano 

Misa Dominical: Domingo 5:00 p.m. 

Padre Miguel Valle, Vicario Parroquial 

frvalle@stmarkseagirt.com 

Teléfono: (732) 449-6364 ext. 116 or 122. 

 

Directora del Ministerio de Religión 

Diana Zuna Nieves  

diana@stmarkseagirt.com 

Teléfono: (732) 449-6364 ext. 105 

Ministerio Hispano  
Patty D’Andrea  

Spanishministry@stmarkseagirt.com  
Teléfono: (732) 449-6364 ext. 104 

Primer Viernes de cada mes a las  
7:00 p.m. en la Iglesia.  

CATEQUISTAS 

VOLUNTARIOS 
 

 

 

 

 
 

El Ministerio de Religión esta en busca de personas voluntarias que deseen trabajar con niños(as) de nuestra 

comunidad Hispana; edades de 6-14 años los domingos.   

Las clases comenzaran en Septiembre. 
 

 

Requisitos: 

•Un gran deseo de servir y trabajar con niños.  

•Adultos Católicos mayores de 18 años. 

•Preferiblemente que sean bilingües. 
 

Ofreceremos entrenamiento y formación durante el verano. Invitamos a los jóvenes y adultos a aplicar.  
 

Para más información por favor hablar con Mrs. Diana Zuna (732) 449-6364 ext. 105 

Calendario de Ministerios 
Domingo, Julio 21, 2024 

Misa 5:00 p.m. 

 Celebrante 
  

Padre Miguel 

 Lectores 

  

Juan Gonzalez 
Martha Rojas 

 Ministros de Eucaristía Javier Ramirez 
Rosario Ramirez 
Carlos Zuna 

 Ujieres Jose Reyes 
Benito Santiago 
Catarino Hernandez 
Edgar Juárez 

 Monaguillos Elena Roman 
Emmanuel Angel 
Adriel Ramirez 
Valeria Cruz 
Kailey Garcia 

mailto:diana@stmarkseagirt.com
mailto:Spanishministryt@stmarkseagirt.com
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